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                               February 23, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Brenda Erdoes, Legislative Counsel 
 
C/o Debra. Corp 
Legislative Counsel Bureau (LCB), Legal Division 
401 South Carson Street 
Carson City, Nevada 89701-4747 
 
Regulation R190-08: [BART] Best Available Retrofit Technology & Emission 
Limitations for Major Electric Generating Units (LCB Draft  of Revised 
Proposed Regulations) 
 
Dear Ms. Corp: 
 
Attached is a permanent regulation referenced above that was adopted by the 
State Environmental Commission (SEC). Also attached is the filing statement 
required by NRS 233B.066 and the SEC form for filing administrative regulations 
with the Secretary of State. 
 
Special Note: This regulation was original approved by the State Environmental 
Commission at their November 12, 2008 meeting and then it was submitted to 
LCB for final adoption. It was then withdrawn from LCB and re-submitted to the 
SEC to correct a minor error in one of the tables.  The attached final corrected 
regulation was “re-adopted” by the SEC on February 11, 2009. 
 
More information about this regulation such as workshop notices and related 
background information is available on the SEC website at:  
http://sec.nv.gov/main/hearing_021109.htm 
 
The contact person for this regulation is Ms. Adele Malone 687-9356. 
 
If you have any questions about these documents please contact me at 687-9308. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John B Walker 
 
John B. Walker 
Executive Secretary 
 
JBW 
Enclosure 
ecc: Rose Marie Reynolds, Deputy Attorney General 
       Colleen Cripps, Deputy Administrator 
       Mike Elges, BAQP 
       Greg Remer, BAPC 
       Adele Malone, BAQP 

  




